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February	2024		 	 

	 	 	 	 


Dear	Clarkstown	Pediatrics	Families,

	 


We	are	pleased	to	share	with	you	that	on	March	4,	2024,	we	will	be	joining	Northwell	Health	
Physician	Partners.		Northwell	Health	Physician	Partners	is	a	multispecialty	group	practice	with	
over	4,000	world-class	physicians	employed	by	Northwell.		We	have	always	taken	great	pride	in	our	
comprehensive,	compassionate,	and	dedicated	approach	to	your	children’s	care,	and	joining	
Physician	Partners	will	enable	us	to	continue	our	commitment	to	your	children’s	health	and	well-
being.


As	part	of	Northwell	Health	Physician	Partners,	we	can	provide	additional	benefits,	including	
administrative	and	clinical	resources,	to	help	provide	exceptional,	comprehensive,	and	quality	care.		
Northwell	Health	Physician	Partners	accepts	almost	all	insurance	plans	currently	accepted	by	
Clarkstown	Pediatrics	and	some	additional	plans	as	well.		


Unfortunately,	Northwell	does	not	currently	have	a	contract	with	MVP	commercial,	Medicaid,	or	
Child	Health	Plus	Plans.		MVP	Medicaid	and	Child	Health	Plus	families	may	have	an	option	of	
switching	to	a	different	plan	accepted	by	Northwell.


There	will	be	some	changes	in	our	billing,	and	the	bills	will	look	different.	They	will	be	issued	under	
Northwell	Health	Physician	Partners.	


We	expect	these	changes	will	have	minimal	impact	on	your	experience	with	our	office.	With	these	
changes,	one	thing	that	remains	constant	is	our	commitment	to	you.	If	you	have	any	questions	or	
concerns,	please	call	(845)	623-7100.


We	want	to	take	this	opportunity	to	thank	you	for	the	privilege	you	have	given	us	to	provide	your	
care.	We	are	committed	to	exceeding	your	expectations	and	welcome	your	feedback	so	we	can	
accomplish	this	for	you	and	your	family.


Kind	regards,


The	Doctors	of	Clarkstown	Pediatrics



